
 

 

 

Sherburn News — Friday 17th May 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Another very busy week this week. The children have made the most of the 
sunshine we had at the beginning of the week and it has been lovely to see 

them playing outdoors. 
 

We are super proud of our Year 6 children who completed their SATs this 
week. Although a little nervous, they all did amazingly well and went into the 

tests confidently and with a very mature attitude. Well done Year 6! 
 

Our younger children are still working on their stories about Dogger. Thank-
fully Dogger was found and the children are concentrating on the next part 
of the story using pictures and actions to help them create story maps. It is 
very impressive to see them recite the story using all the words and actions. 

Well done! 
 

Please remember next week is the last week of this half term. We break for 
half term on Friday 24th May and return back to school on Monday the 3rd 

of June. 
 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Mrs Evans 

 

 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  

88.86% 

Class Attendance News  

   

Early Years:  87.78% 

Class 1:       85.71% 

Class 2:         90.53% 

 

It was very close this 
week but well done to 
Class 2 who will get an  
extra 10 minute playtime! 

 
 

Individual Attendance 
News 

 
Well done to all the children 
who achieved 100% Attendance 
this week. 

                     



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 

  

 

 

                      

 

 

 

Early Years & Class 1 

 

Scarlett 

For making a great 
woodland fairy.  

Lower Key Stage 2 

Olivia 

For showing great 
initiative when 
making dens. 

Upper Key Stage 2 

Sapphire 

For using her inge-
nuity when water-

ing seeds. 

 

Early Years 

Amber 

For showing high 
levels of energy in 

all her learning 
this week.  

Class 1 

Alayah 

For progress made 
in phonics and read-

ing.  

 

Class 2 

Riley 

For lovely artwork with 
great attention to detail. 

Sapphire 

For great work in maths 
when adding and sub-

tracting decimals.  

Early Years 

Ivy 

For her incredible 
enthusiasm             

towards Maths.   

Class 1 

Leo 

For his creativity,  
especially in art using 
3-D paper modelling.  

Class 2 

George 

For showing resilience in 
art, you produced some 

great work.  

Portia 

For showing kindness and 
compassion to others, 

you are a great friend to 
have.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE Days and Kits 

On PE days (Wednesday and Fridays) children will come to school in their 
PE kit and remain in their PE kits all day.  

PE kit is a white t-shirt, black shorts and plimsolls or trainers for outside. 
As the weather gets colder, children can wear their school sweatshirts 
over their t-shirt—NO hoodies, or branded clothing. Just the school 

sweatshirt or a school fleece.  

 

Forest School Days 

On Forest School day (Thursday) children are to come to school in their  
uniform but ensuring that they have their arms and legs covered. As we 

move into Autumn and Winter, this shouldn’t be a problem as the boys will 
be wearing trousers and jumpers and the girls wearing trousers or tights. 

Children may bring an extra sweatshirt/fleece to add as an extra layer 
when it is cold. They will also need a weather appropriate coat.  

No jewellery is to be worn on PE, Forest School or swimming days. If      
children are able to take out and put back in earrings on their own they 

may do so. If they are not able to, they should not wear earrings to school 
on these days. Taping over earrings is not permitted.  

 



Our learning this week….Early Years 

Music -
 This week early years are exploring music we have been listening to an orch
estra piece called the steam train. We used what we know about beat and t
empo to gage when the train was moving faster and when it was coming to t
he end of its journey and slowing down. 
Art -
 We have explored colour mixing, We made new colours and our favourite c
olours by mixing together some of the colours we already had. 
P.E –
 We practiced our over arm throwing this week, we practiced our stance, s
kill and retrieval. 
Maths –
 Nursery have continued to consolidate our knowledge of numbers and qua
ntity 1-5. Reception have focussed on subtraction with numbers up to 20. 
Nursery have continued our name sequencing and writing practice.  

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
We have continued to focus on time in maths in year 2 - please do keep prac-
tising this at home. Year 1 have shown confidence in finding the fractions of 

halves and quarters using a variety of practical activities. 

The children have been demonstrating their art skills this week by making 3-
D paper models and we are continuing to investigate toys in history, looking 

at how teddy bears in particular have changed through the years.  

In computing the children have been working very hard on how to search for 
images and upload them into a document. Very well done class 1! 

 

 
 

 
 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
We've had a super week in Class 2 with lots of artwork taking place. The 
children having been working like architects, with planning, sketching and 
researching a variety of houses and structures. Children have looked at 
the work of Zaha Hadid to design a futuristic house that is environmen-
tally friendly, and they have been inspired by the architect Friedensreich 
Hundertwasser and his designs which incorporate nature and spirals.  

We have been looking at verbs, prepositions, dialogue and personification 
in English as we continue to build towards writing a narrative linked to 
The Nowhere Emporium.  

Children in Year 4 are beginning a new topic on position and direction in 
maths, whilst Year 3 continue working on perimeter and Year 5 work on 
decimals.  

And finally a big shout out to a super sixes who have been taking Sats 
tests all week - they should be extremely proud of how hard they have 
worked. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mr. Patterson 





Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Evans (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead : Miss Kim Childs (Senior Teacher & SENCO)) 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Emma Trotter (Senior Teacher) 

 

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 710282 

sherburn-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team  

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131  
If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

01609 780780 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 








